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Public Comment Period 
Clean and Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

Emerging Contaminants Funding 
Draft Intended Use Plans with Project Lists 

 
The Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) is holding a period of public review and comment 
before the approval and adoption of the draft State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2024 State Revolving Fund 
(SRF) Intended Use Plans (IUPs) for the FFY 2023/SFY 2024 Clean and Drinking Water Emerging 
Contaminants Funding. These draft IUPs include the ranked Project Priority Lists. 

The only substantive revisions from the previous funding cycle’s IUP are the transfer of funds from 
the Clean Water SRF Emerging Contaminants funding allotment to the Drinking Water SRF 
Emerging Contaminants program due to limited demand and a revision to the rating criteria for 
projects to place more priority on projects in which the system has identified PFAs and the project 
will treat or remove the PFAs. Sufficient funds were retained for all Clean Water SRF Emerging 
Contaminants project proposals to be funded at the requested amount. Any funding provided 
would still be dependent upon the outcome of TWDB’s review of the project details in a submitted 
application. 

The documents are available online:  

o Draft SFY 2024 CWSRF Emerging Contaminants IUP and CWSRF EC Project Rating Details 

o Draft SFY 2024 DWSRF Emerging Contaminants IUP and DWSRF EC Project Rating Details 

This period of public review and comment begins May 1, 2024, and ends on May 15, 2024.  If you 
wish to present comments concerning the Draft SFY 2024 Emerging Contaminants IUPs to the 
TWDB, you have three options: 

1. Emailing comments specifying “Emerging Contaminants comments” for the 

CWSRF Emerging Contaminants IUP to CWSRF@twdb.texas.gov 

DWSRF Emerging Contaminants IUP to DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov 

2. Submit written comments to the following postal mail address: 
Mr. Marvin Cole-Chaney 
Director, Program Administration and Reporting 
Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, TX 78711 

3. Attend a public hearing on May 13, 2024, at 10:30 A.M. at the Stephen F. Austin State Office 
Building, Room 170, in Austin, Texas.   

For questions, please email Financial_Assistance@twdb.texas.gov. 

https://www.twdb.texas.gov/financial/programs/cwsrf/doc/CWSRF-EC-IUP-using-FFY-2023-funds-SFY-2024-DRAFT-REVIEW.pdf
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/financial/programs/cwsrf/doc/CWSRF-EC-SFY24-Ranking-Review.pdf
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/financial/programs/dwsrf/doc/DWSRF-EC-IUP-using-FFY-2023-funds-SFY-2024-DRAFT.pdf
https://www.twdb.texas.gov/financial/programs/dwsrf/doc/DW-EC-SFY24-ProjectRatingDetails.pdf
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